
To: FPPC Commissioners 

From: FPPC Special Investigators 

Date: 1/18/2023 

RE: Comment-January 26, 2023 Agenda Item 15. Policy Directive re Enforcement 
Division 

 Following the initial introduction of the ENF Policy Goals last November, 
Special Investigators of the FPPC submitted policy recommendations to our agency. 
We welcome acknowledgement of these recommendations, as well as clarity 
whether any will be considered.  We look forward to the opportunity to participate 
in the process of implementing changes that will lead to the efficient and timely 
resolution of our investigations.  
 


